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Context 
The state of California has indicated that they may remove the mask 
mandate in schools. AIMS sent a survey to gauge feelings about 
removing the mask mandate in AIMS schools. So far, out of all of the 
Middle school and High School students, AIMS faculty and staff, and 
AIMS parents and guardians, 328 people responded. the poll will 
remain open until March 4, 2022. The following is the result of that 
survey thus far.











Next Steps
The final results will be presented at the March board meeting.
If needed, a vote will be taken on the matter.


